
NOTICE 

During the course of verification of the “Bio-Data”, as submitted "on-line", by the 

aspirants/candidates responding to the Notification No.1 & 2, dtd.04-10-2023 for filling up of the 

posts of “Assistant Engineers [Electrical/Mechanical/Electronics & Civil] and "Chemists" by Direct 

Recruitment, it is found that a few of the aspirants/Candidates have entered “fictitious” name(s) 

instead of their true/real name(s). It is also found that they have downloaded the Hall-tickets 

consisting of such fictitious names. The Hall-Tickets so down loaded are not valid and such 

candidates who have submitted fictitious names will not be allowed to attend the examination, 

since the names of the candidates require tallying with the respective ID proof at the examination 

center. Therefore, all those candidates who have submitted fictitious names in the "on-line" 

application are advised to approach the Chief General Manager (Admn), TSGENCO, 2nd Floor, 

Vidyut Soudha, Khairatabad, Hyderabad-82, immediately, positively, with all the relevant 

supporting documents/evidence showing their correct/true/real name, including their fathers 

name, so as to enable this office to issue revised “Hall-Ticket”, duly incorporating their true name, 

including their father’s name, failing which they will be barred from appearing in the written 

examination scheduled on 17.12.2023. The request of any such candidates will not be 

entertained after 12.12.2023, under any circumstances, on administrative grounds. 


